
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
Subject:  BMP COVID-19 Update 
 
Best Metal Products continues to implement our Infectious Disease Prevention and Outbreak 
Response Plan.  As of March 23, 2020, the State of Michigan Governor Whitmer has signed a 
“Stay-At-Home” order effective Tuesday, March 24, at 12:01am in responses to COVID-19 
Coronavirus for at least the next three (3) weeks. 
 
Essential work employers are to remain open and operational.   
 
Best Metal Products is considered an essential employer because we supply cylinders to 
Agricultural, Municipalities, Transportation, Medical and other critical infrastructure 
industries for our OEM customers.   
 
The complete scope of the Critical Infrastructure Sector can be found 

at https://www.cisa.gov/critical-infrastructure-sectors 
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